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4th July 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly – Thursday 18th July 2024 at 2.00 pm in the Great Hall 

 

We would like to invite parents/carers of Year 6 children to the Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 

on Thursday 18th July at 2.00 pm in the Great Hall.  Please confirm your attendance and 

reserve your seats by clicking this link  (maximum 2 seats per family).  Please note this link 

will close Wednesday 17th July 2024 at 11.00 am.  We hope that you will be able to join us! 

 

The assembly will be a celebration of the children’s time in Year 6.  It will last approximately 

one hour and afterwards there will be a chance for photographs. 

 

On the last day of school, Friday 19th July, the children will be able to bring their school/PE 

t-shirt to be signed.  At 3.10 pm, all Key Stage 2 children will gather on the playground to 

say goodbye to the Year 6s! 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Hannah Stephenson 

Head Teacher 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=_n5Qb3P0wkK3Cgj_m3wS1urp_magoNBPv3ubnIlSzlhUMUhLSFEzQkRFTFVSNEM2QUxQVDRZUkYyQy4u

